
 
 
  

  
 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information.  
 
Melbourne, 31 December 2019 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 335 - 2019 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip  
 
Brighton  
Brighton Harbour Main (Eastern) Entrance Channel Dredging Ceased Until Further Notice 
 
Date: Immediate  
 
Previous notices:  296(T) - 2018 is referred 

264(T) - 2019 is referred and cancelled 
 

Details: Mariners are advised that maintenance dredging works to the Brighton 
Harbour main (Eastern) entrance channel, at approximate location  
37˚54.405’S, 144˚58.949’E (WGS84) have ceased until further notice. 
 
The obstruction has not been fully cleared, and Notice to Mariners  
296(T) - 2018 remains in place until further notice. 

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of 
Brighton Harbour. 

 
Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued.  
 
If you require further information, please contact Royal Brighton Yacht Club on (03) 9592 3092.     
 
 
 
Victor Teoh 
 
Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways  
Marine and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au.  To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au. 
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